
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

WE PERSIST <wepersistl 23@gmail.com>
Monday, October 2,2017 5:06 PM

Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)

wespacfoundation@gmail.com; diana.williams@abc.com
Re:AGAIN--ELECTION ALERT: Putting an End to "Fake News": The Minimal, Superficial,

& Misleading Reporting of the Race for Westchester County Executive -- lmpacting
Upon Other Races throughout the State

TO:

WE PERSIST has endorsed George Latimer for Westchester County Executive.

On Oct 2,2017 3:53 PM, "Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CIA)" <elena@iudgewatch.org> wrote:

Diana Williams/Reporter and Anchor, Channel 7 Evewitness News at 5:00

We Persist

It is now more than a month since I sent you my below August 3t,2Ol7 e-mail titled "ELECTION ALERT: Putting an End

to 'Fake News': The Minimal, Superficial, & Misleading Reporting of the Race for Westchester County Executive", with
its 5 attachments. I have received no response from you. Nor have I received any response from any of the other
journalists participating in the May 17,2017 forum on "Fake News, The First Amendment, and Democracy" , sponsored
by We Persist - all residents of Westchester County. Please advise, including as to whether you forwarded the August

31't e-mail to those iournalists. as I had requested.

The situation is now even more dire than it was on August 31't. As reflected by my attached September 28,2017 e-

mail to Gannett's Journal-News/Lo-Hud publisher, editors, and journalists - to which I have received no response - that
media giant, with all its staff and resources, has continued its non-reporting/non-investigation of my attached August
'1.0,2017 OPEN LETTER. What is vour view of this? Do you believe that the August 10,20\7 OPEN LETTER, sent to all

New York's recognized political parties and candidates for Westchester county executive, with a webpage furnishing
open-and-shut, primo facie proof substantiating all its serious and substantial
assertions: http://www.iudeewatch.org/web-pages/elections/2017/8-10-L7-open-ltr.htm- does not present
information essential to Westchester voters - indeed, to voters throughout the state?

Be advised that the consequence of this non-reporting/non-investigation by Gannett's Journal-News/Lo-Hud and by
other Westchester media to which I have turned has already impacted upon what is happening in several important
electoral races throughout the state, involving the same corruption issues and legislators who are or were Senator
Latimer's colleagues. Among these 2017 electoral races: for Rensselaer county executive, for Suffolk district attorney,
for Suffolk sheriff, and for Nassau County Oyster Bay town supervisor. You can verify this, for yourself, from CJA's

MENU webpage for the 2017 elections. The direct link is here: http://www.iudeewatch.orslweb-paees/elections/2017-
endins-the-road. htm.


